Chester Public Utility District

P.O. Box 503

251 Chester Airport Road

Chester, California 96020

(530) 258-2171 Fax (530) 258-2064 E-mail cpud@frontiernet.net
6-10-2024

Public Hearing Notice
The Chester Public Utility District Board of Directors will hold a public hearing to receive public input on the FY 2024-2025 proposed Budget. The hearing will be held as part of the regular board meeting on Tuesday June 25, 2024, at 5 :30pm at the CPUD conference room located at 251 Chester Airport Rd. 
Cheryl E. Johnson, Office Manager.
Chester Public Utility District and Chester Fire Dept.

